
Edale Rise Parent Survey Autumn 2023 

 

Thank you for completing our Autumn parents survey. The results have given us some useful information to 
analyse parent views on what school is doing well and where we can focus on making improvements.  

 

 

What’s going well? 

 My child is happy at Edale – 93.3% agree 
 My child feels safe at school – 100% agree 
 Behaviour at school is good – 96.6% agree 
 Edale is good at communicating with parents – 90% agree 
 I know how to use Weduc to keep up to date with school life and messages – 90% agree  
 The school makes me aware of what my child is learning – 93.3% agree 
 The school has high expectations and supports my child to be at their best – 100% agree 
 Where parents have raised concerns, 89% of parents felt these were dealt with quickly and effectively. 
 Where parents reported their child has special educational needs, 100% of parents felt their children were 

supported effectively to succeed with 76.5% agreeing and strongly agreeing.  

 

 

What would we like to improve? 

 We want more parents to report their child feels a sense of belonging in school – 82.8% 
 We want more parents to report their child enjoys the range of extra-curricular activities in school – 63.4% 
 We want more parents to report their child has the opportunity for wider personal development – 86.2% 
 We want more parents to report knowing how to use Showbie to view their child’s learning portfolio – 60% 

 
 
 
 

What are we going to do? 
 

 The DEIB lead in school is going to carry out a pupil voice in school to gain children’s views and feelings on 
their sense of belonging in school. 

 Senior leaders in school are going to explore opportunities to broaden the school’s offer of extra-curricular 
activities and wider personal development opportunities. 

 Senior leaders and class teachers are going to ensure parents know what we use Showbie for in school and 
how parents can view their child’s learning with them at home.  
 


